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“We are very proud to have been selected among this small group of prestigious universities to 
participate in this conference, which attracts some of the top minds in the gaming industry,” 
Posner said.  
 
The Levenson Institute, through its educational activities and research supports the college’s 
commitment to the economic vitality of Atlantic City, the region and the State of New Jersey. . 
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